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We done to all members who went to Sydney for the Nationals in May.  
Those members and the state team did a great job in representing the club 
and the state. 
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SOPHIES CORNER 

 
Hi everyone, May was yet again another month full of competitions. This year … of NCPC mem-
bers headed on a plane to Sydney for the 2025 Target Pistol Australia Nationals held from the 20-
24th of May. 

  

It was a fantastic experience for everyone with some new and experienced shooters heading over 
together. Sunday was our first training day where we all got to head to the Sydney International 
Shooting Range and test out the electronic targets! it was so nice to get a bit more confidence on 
these targets. 

  

Monday was another training day but I and a few others decided to spend the day exploring Syd-
ney and doing all of the tourist things such as going to the Sydney Opera House, and walking 
across the Sydney Harbour Bridge. While also dragging Rob and Kristie as well as my parents 
around Syndey in order to find me a jelly cat (a stuffed bunny rabbit toy). Spoiler we did end up 
finding them!! 

  

Then it was onto Tuesday our first competition day, that day for me was for Rapid, I was at first 
disappointed in my score, but after some time realised how proud I should be that im here giving it 
a go and having fun. Following on to the rest of the days there was a range of matches shot, Air, 
Sport, Rapid, 50M, centre fire, standard. It was so nice to just sit back at times and watch all the 
other state embers having fun.  

  

I was lucky enough to place 6th in the Junior Rapid Fire, and 7th in the Junior Womens Air Pistol. 
The whole week was so fantastic getting to meet so many new people from all around the coun-
try. It was so nice to see both Gary and Alison Heinrich win the Men and Women’s aggregates 
with one of Garys Centre Fire series being something you never forget (a perfect 50 with 5 X). 

  

Overall the week was a huge success with so many new memories being made. 

  

Cant wait for next year!! 

  

Bye all, 

Sophie 
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 NOARLUNGA CITY PISTOL CLUB OPEN MAY 2025 

Another well prepared and planned Open in the first weekend of May saw more than 50 athletes  
attend.  Competitors enjoyed the weekend and there were plenty of fun times and laughs along the 
way.  
As always the canteen was pumping making a healthy profit for the club. But that’s not what the 
weekend is about. Its about supporting the shooting community and giving everybody the chance to 
shoot at an Open  
Thanks Mike M., Dave , Don , Heather from Castlemaine, Sue Moir, Kirsty, and Linda for giving up 
time to help in the canteen. 
On Range it was great to see athletes jumping up and helping on the line as Range staff.  Lots of 
members stood up and did Range Officer duties. Robert P., Jammie W., Mike P., John C., and Tony 
C.wre amongst this group. 
There was plenty of help in the score shed so thanks to all those that jumped in! 
Thanks to the members who turned up to help or forgot it was an Open and helped anyway... LOL 
As always our fantastic Organizing Secretary had the job sorted all weekend– Thanks Robert! 
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 AROUND THE CLUB 

The Air Range (Range 3) now has a light system instead of the old flag system. When you 
turn on the lights for the targets (middle switch) the red light comes on automatically. This 
has been updated as part of the last Range inspection by SAPOL. No flag is now required 
but the main red flag still need to go up as with all shooting. 
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Nationals Sydney May 2025 

A big WELL DONE to our members who headed to Sydney for the Nationals last week. Members Alison, 
Sharlene, Cj , Christoph and Sophie were on the State team and Craig, Brodie, Jammie, Kristy, Robert and 
Tony were self funding their own trip to compete in the Range made for the Olympics in 2000. 
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Please follow the below advice at all times on the range and pack up if 
you are the last shooter on the range (flags, compressor, power ect.) 
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THE Fun SIDE 
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Noarlunga City Pistol Club account: 
805 050 
102212732 
 
Please use surname and member number  
as reference to your payment. 
Membership fees should not be split payments  

A reminder to all members that matches for your attendance record must be shot on the same day 
and time  on the program for it to be checked off by the scorer. 
There is a score sheet in the timer box on Range 1 and 2 if the clubroom is closed during programmed 
matches.  


